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Dr U Ne Oo
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OFFSHORE DETENTION

Dear Dr Oo

| refer to your report to the Australian Federal Police (AFP) received 30 May 2017, in
relation to detention facilities in Papua New Guinea and the Republic of Nauru. Your
correspondence appears to express general concern about the detention of asylum-
seekers currently off-shore.

In order to prioritise and evaluate referrals, the AFP utilises a Case Categorisation and
Prioritisation Model (CCPM). Your referral has been assessed and in line with the CCPM,
the AFP has decided not to investigate this matter. The CCPM used by the AFP is
available from our website www.afp.gov.au.

The AFP will take no further action in relation to the matter; however, the AFP has noted
your correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

7
Mark Webster
Detective A/Superintendent

Coordinator Regional Support
Sydney Office




